
 

 

 

Manitoba Conservation and Climate has received an application pursuant to The Dangerous Goods 

Handling and Transportation Act regarding the following operation and invites public participation 

in the review process: 

 

THE RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF PINEY - WOODRIDGE HAZARDOUS WASTE 

DEPOT – FILE: 6072.00 

 

A Dangerous Goods Handling and Transportation Act application has been filed by the Rural 

Municipality of Piney for the operation of the hazardous waste depot at the Woodridge Waste 

Disposal Ground located at SE 01-04-10 EPM, RM of Piney, MB. The material will be 

transported to a licensed facility for further processing, reuse or disposal. All material is 

transported from this facility and no hazardous waste is disposed of at this location.  

 

Anyone likely to be affected by the above operation and who wishes to comment on the 

application should contact the department in writing or by email to Edwin Yazon, 

Environmental Engineer at Edwin.Yazon@gov.mb.ca, not later than OCTOBER 24, 2020. 

Further information is available from the Public Registry: www.gov.ca/sd/eal/registries/ 

 

Information submitted in response to these applications is considered public information and will 

be made available to the applicant and placed on the public registry. 

 

Environmental Approvals Branch 

Manitoba Conservation and Climate 

1007 Century Street 

Winnipeg MB  R3H 0W4 

Toll Free: 1-800-282-8069  

Fax: 204-945-5229 

Website: www.gov.mb.ca/sd/eal/registries/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Notice of Dangerous Goods Handling and Transportation 

Act Application 
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